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One of our MCS families, the Carters, went in person to the 2025 Presidential
Inauguration! Miles Carter is a 3rd grader in Ms. Martin’s class this year.

"Although different than expected, getting to experience the inauguration of
President Trump and Vice President Vance in person is something we will never
forget. We were able to witness history in a way that few people get to do. It gave
us a new perspective and education on how government works and the associated
processes. It no longer was just a newspaper article or a report on TV. We got to
experience it by being a part of it. That’s a surreal feeling.” - Kelley Carter

To hear the full story of their experience click HERE!

HIGH SCHOOL LOCK IN - FEBRUARY 16

https://mcseagles.net/the-carter-family-goes-to-the-2025-presidential-inauguration/


Our High School Lock-In is coming up soon! For a full schedule and more details
about the event, click HERE!

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR DROP OFF & PICK UP

Just a quick reminder to be cautious while driving on campus, especially during the
morning times when it may be dark. Please be mindful of your speed and watch for
pedestrians that may be crossing. We ask that you utilize the designated traffic
patterns around the building during restricted times, beginning at 7:20 AM and 2:30
PM each day. Please yield to buses that may be driving on or off campus. If staff are
out directing traffic, please follow any directions they may give. Thank you for
helping us keep students, families, and staff safe!

ATHLETIC NEWS

https://mcseagles.net/high-school-lock-in-february-16/


Congratulations to Mayah Chernesky
on being named to the NCSAA Super-
Regional Team!

Congratulations to Jillian Geis on being
named to the NCSAA Super-Regional
Team!

Congratulations to Mason Gross on
being named to the NCSAA Super-
Regional Team!

Congratulations to Caleb Skaggs on
being named to the NCSAA All-
American Team!

PREVIOUS ANNOUNCEMENTS



Open House - February 2

Read-A-Thon - February 7-16

Willy Wonka - March 20-22

UPCOMING EVENTS

Mark your calendar for our upcoming events!

HELPFUL RESOURCES

https://mcseagles.net/open-house-2025/
https://mcseagles.net/read-a-thon-2025/
https://mcseagles.net/willy-wonka-march-20-22/


      School Calendar   
  

2024-2025
Application

     Alumni Spotlight   
 

        Lunch Menu        
  

    Student Handbook 
 

        Job Openings     
  

For questions or feedback please reach out to advancement@mcseagles.net

Middletown Christian Schools | 3011 N Union Road | Franklin, OH 45042 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://mcseagles.net/news-info/2023-24-school-calendar/
https://mcseagles.net/admissions/admissions-overview/
https://mcseagles.net/alumni-spotlight/
https://mcseagles.net/news-info/lunch-menu/
https://mcseagles.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/MCS-Student-Handbook-2023-202458.pdf
https://mcseagles.net/job-postings/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

	FEATURED EVENTS & NEWS
	THE CARTER FAMILY GOES TO THE 2025 PRESIDENTIAL INAUGURATION

	HIGH SCHOOL LOCK IN - FEBRUARY 16
	IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR DROP OFF & PICK UP
	ATHLETIC NEWS
	PREVIOUS ANNOUNCEMENTS
	UPCOMING EVENTS

